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Keyster is doing well. It is hard to believe I have had him for over three months. For the 

first week after Keyster moved to his new home I think if he could have made his way 

back to Circle F he would have. I went every day to see him and he always whinnied as 

he was glad to see a familiar face but I thought his whinny sounded a little desperate. He 

eventually got used to his new home – he was with two other horses and a Quarter Horse 

mare became his friend. Everyday I went to see him, always brushed him and we always 

did something together. Sometimes I would lunge him or work on his ground manners or 

sometimes we just walked around the property. I have ridden him a few times but not as 

much as I had envisioned – in part because my saddles do not fit him properly. I hope to 

remedy that early in the New Year. On Dec 4th I moved Keyster to another boarding 

stable. He is settling in nicely – hardly fretting at all. He has just recently been 

introduced to the rest of the herd at his new home and the horses are busy establishing 

their order in the herd. The two of us have become great friends. He always comes to 

greet me and likes being stimulated and worked. I am looking forward to the many hours 

of riding and adventures that lay ahead for the both of us. 

Lynda 


